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We are looking for Officials 

KMHA is now accepting applications for referees and timekeepers for the 2017/2018 season. Deadline to apply 

is July 15th, 2017.  All applicants will have to pass a multiple choice rule quiz, with a score of 75%. Those who 

are successful on the quiz will move on to the interview and skating test.  

A prospective official should register as a new referee if he/she is: 

 A first year official (someone who has never refereed before) 

 An official who was certificated last year, but worked in another branch, district or association. 

 An official who previously refereed in Kanata, but has been inactive in Kanata, and does NOT have the 

permission of the RIC to register as a returning official.  

 Is a minimum of 14 years of age.  

Referee Application form  (found on our website) 

http://kmha.ca/referee-application-form/ 

Time Keeper Application form  (found on our website) 

http://kmha.ca/timekeeper-application/ 

For more information please contact our Referee in Chief,      

Nik MacLean at ric@kmha.ca 
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Registration Update 
Registration for new players is still 
open.  Please note that the Novice, 
Atom and Bantam divisions are now 
wait listed.  The Midget division still has 
a few spots left. There are still 
openings for the IP and Peewee 
divisions.  We are still accepting 
goalies in all divisions.  Please email 
the registrar at registrar@kmha.ca your 
player’s full name, position, date of 
birth, email address and phone 
number. You will be contacted as soon as a position opens.  



 

 

Competitive Tryouts are set to begin August 19th. The deadline to register to tryout is 48 

hours prior to the start date.  Email registrar@kmha.ca for more information.  All tryout dates 

will be posted on kmha.ca & social media. 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITES FOR THE UPCOMING SEASON 

KMHA has introduced some exciting new programs which offer our sponsors 

many value added features with the goal of increased exposure to you and your 

customers while supporting our association  

HOW DOES YOUR SPONSORSHIP HELP? 

 Foster community involvement and partnership. 

 Sponsorship revenue helps to keep registration costs affordable so that more children are able to participate and enjoy the game of  

hockey. 

 Allows KMHA to provide skill development training for our volunteer coaches and instructors for approximately 110 teams.  

 Helps us offer new and innovative programs such as skill development sessions for our goalie program and officials under the age of 18.  

 Provide funding for the purchase of coaches and goalie equipment (coach’s clipboard, pucks, pylons, goalie pads, blockers, etc).  

 Supports the day to day operation of our minor hockey association. 

For more information please contact our Sponsorship team. Rob Nino at rob@telix.ca and Karen Waters at  karenhockey12@gmail.com 


